## TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART WILLIAM P. HANLEY, JR.

TO:

Honorable Town Board

FROM:

Matthew D. English

DATE:

January 2, 2016

RE:

NYS MINIMUM WAGE INCREASES

Dear Town Board:

Please authorize the increase of minimum wage from \$8.75 to \$9.00 an hour for the following employees as of December 31, 2015 as required:

P/T SANITATION

P/T HIGHWAY

Steven Amoia

Roger White

Austin Boehm

Nicholas Gugliuizza

Adam Karyczak

Norman Locher

Kevin O'Shaughnessy

Matthew Schultz

Timothy Stevenson

MacKenzie Szakes

Robert Walsh

Also, please authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Sincerely,

Matthew D. English

Superintendent of Highways





